3

V.

For the best experience, open this PDF portfolio in
Acrobat X or Adobe Reader X, or later.

Get Adobe Reader Now!



http://www.adobe.com/go/reader


From: Patricia Clay

To: TSP comments
Subject: Rocky Habitat Working Group
Date: Thursday, April 1, 2021 6:09:06 AM

To the Rocky Habitat Working Group:

My husband and | have been visiting the Oregon Coast for 8 years and moved here full time
three years ago. We were drawn here by the natural beauty of the coast and walk or run on the
beach on a weekly basis. One of my favorite pictures of us was taken at sunset at Ecola Point.
We have observed our beaches become increasingly crowded and feel that we need to take
better care of them to preserve them for future enjoyment.

I strongly support Marine Conservation Area designation for Crook Point-Mack Reef and
Blacklock Point, as well as Ecola Point and Chapman Point under the Oregon Rocky Habitat
Management Strategy. These are habitat areas of special value, and it is important that they be
recognized and that the public be educated about their value before they are loved to death.

| also urge that all current proposals coastwide be reviewed fairly and transparently by the
Rocky Habitat Working Group in a timely way, using objective evaluation criteria.

Sincerely,

Brian and Tricia Jayred
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